
February 21, 2025

To all PABCO® Roofing Products Customers: 

Due to continued and ongoing pressure on production costs, and 
the uncertainty related to raw material availability and pricing, 
PABCO® Roofing Products is implementing a price increase of up 
to 10% on all shingle and accessory products effective April 1, 
2025. 

All shipments on or after April 1, 2025 will be invoiced at the new 
price. 

We appreciate the confidence you place in our people and our 
products, and remain committed to operating safely and 
efficiently during these challenging times. 

If you have any questions, please contact your individual Territory 
Manager. 

Sincerely, 

Gerald Kilian 
Director, Sales & Marketing 
PABCO Roofing Products




